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LG Solid Source Launches New Quartz Surfacing Line, LG Viatera! 
 
PEORIA, AZ – (January 1, 2005) – Available in February, consumers will be able to bring the natural 
beauty of earth into their homes.  LG Solid Source, LLC. (LGSS), the North American master distributor 
for LG HI-MACS premium acrylic solid surfaces is launching phase one of their new quartz surfacing 
product line, LG Viatera (Italian Translation; “By way of earth”).  The new collection will encompass 
twelve exciting colors available in both 2 cm and 3 cm thicknesses.  Each color name, Palermo, Geneva, 
San Tropez, Cairo, Cabo, Tenerife, Morocco, Sedona, Sherwood, Abyss, Sao Paulo, and Oro Noir was 
inspired by the raw beauty of the earth and named after different stunning regions around the world. 
 
LG Viatera, imported from Italy, is composed of quartz blended with advanced polymer resins and 
colorfast pigments.  The manufacturing process takes place under intense heat and pressure.  The 
innovative design combined with cutting edge technology make LG Viatera the highest quality of quartz 
surfacing available.  LG Viatera is 93% natural quartz providing an extremely durable living environment 
for the most demanding of consumers.  The versatile color palette will satisfy both residential and 
commercial surfacing needs, including colors that vary from soft and serene to passionate and intense.  
The clarity of the natural quartz particulates provide a beauty that can not be achieved by other 
manufacturing methods or techniques.  Unlike Granite or Marble, LG Viatera does not need to be sealed 
allowing lasting beauty with very little maintenance.  LG Viatera appeals to those who prefer the elegant 
look of stone, but desire a product that is easy to maintain and like all LG products, is backed by the 
industry leading 15 year warranty.  This premium line is for the discerning customer who desires the 
epitome of elegance combined with lasting performance.  The first phase of the National LG Viatera 
rollout will begin in the western region with expectations of being available nationwide by the end of 
2005. 
 
About LG Viatera® 
 
LG Viatera quartz surfacing is durable, non-porous, scratch and stain resistant, and extremely low 
maintenance.  Readily available in 12 color selections, LG Viatera will compliment any design project.  
LG Viatera quartz surfacing is available to select distributors throughout the west and is backed by the 
industry’s only 15-year transferable warranty, a testament to the quality and lasting durability of the 
product.  Unlike other stone products, the natural beauty of LG Viatera does not require sealing or 
polishing.  For more information on LG Viatera, call LG Solid Source, toll free, at: 866.544.4622, or 
visit: www.lgviatera.com. 
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